6/8/2000

RECEIVED CALL FROM JIM AMOUS W/BLM
HE RECEIVED PHONE CALL FROM MARY AT THE
SCHRIFFS OFFICE IN CARLSBAD.

I INSPECTED THE CONCHO RES. INC. LONETREE ST. #1
AND FOUND A 500 BLL FIBER GLASS TANK HAS

BLOW OFF LOCATION AND LEFT A SMALL AMOUNT OF
OIL STANDING BEHIND THE BATTERY.

6/9/2000

CALLED CHOCHO RES.INC. 1-915-683-7443
“INSTRUCTED JIM BLUNT W/ CONCHO TO DO PROPER
REMEDIATION ON THE SPILL SITE AND TO TURN IN
A C-141 IF THE SPIL WAS OVER 5 BBLS.



